
From: John Vis  
Sent: November-13-19 11:40 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: mayor and council 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  

 Dear mayor and council  

Thank you for the great job you do of running the City of Burnaby 

I do wish however to express my disgust at the new tax / business licence imposed on rental 
properties.  The lower mainland has become a non affordable place to live for a large part of the 
population.  This is adding burden to those who can least afford it.  Ultimately it is not those you 
choose to invest in real estate but will be passed on to the tenants.   

 Please reconsider this. 

 Best regards, John Vis 
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Referred to:

  Financial Management Committee (2019.11.20)

Copied to:

  City Manager

  Dir. Corporate Services

  Dir. Finance

  Dir. Planning and Building
 
  Dir. Public Safety and Community Services
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